
CHURCH BULLETIN FOR FEBRUARY 6, 2021 

 

ОГОЛОШЕННЯ ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

The next Parish Council Meeting will take place on 

Tuesday, February 8 at 7:30pm, by Zoom. 

 

2022 UCWLC memberships are now due   

Thank you to all of those who have already renewed.  The 

UCWLC annual membership continues to be $20. 

Membership covers Nasha Doroha (Наша Дорога) plus 

our organizational insurance coverage.  Cheques or postal 

orders made out to UCWLC Ottawa can be mailed to Mary 

Ingimundarson, the membership chair of the Ottawa 

UCWLC.  To request the mailing address where you could 

mail your cheques, please email ucwlcottawa@gmail.com 
 

Individual Mass/ Liturgy books in Ukrainian and 

English are available for purchase at $15. 

Contact shop@stjbshrine.ca to have one ready for you or 

else you can approach Father Ireneus, either in person or 

else by phoning 613-723-1673 and arranging a time 

when you’d like to purchase one. 

 

Ukrainian Seniors’ Club Meeting will take place 

on Wednesday,  February 23rd  at 7:00 PM  on ZOOM. 

This is for Seniors 60+. Please contact 

cornell.popyk@sympatico.ca to register if you would like 

to attend but have not registered yet. 

The goal of the Ukrainian Seniors Club is to provide a 

venue in which seniors can socialize and articulate their 

concerns and hopes.  

 

Holy water blessed during the recent feast of 

Theophany is available for pickup after divine liturgy.  

The tanks containing the water are located near the nativity 

scene to the right of the iconostas.  You can bring your 

own jars and fill them with the water or else you can pick 

up one of the small clear plastic pre-filled 4-ounce 

containers on the small table next to the holy water tanks.  

You can take it home, drink it, or bless your home by 

sprinkling it with the water.   

Your prayers for the peace and security of Ukraine are 

requested in view of the threat of invasion from Russia.  

News varies from day to day but the danger is still there.   

Please also pray for the peaceful resolution of the situation 

in downtown Ottawa. 
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